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Welcome back to school. We hope you have all enjoyed a lovely Easter break and 

look forward to a happy and successful summer term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the increasing number of children attending breakfast club, unfortunately we 

can no longer allow access after 8.15am. Children will need to arrive between 8-

8.15am. Those arriving later than 8.15am will need to access school through the 

classroom doors from 8.35am. As always fruit and bagels will be available for 

children from their classrooms if they miss breakfast club.  

 
 

 
    
  

Our Early years children had an exciting visit on Wednseday from Zoolab who 
brought a mixture of mini beasts with them such as a tarantula, giant african snail, 
millipead and a corn snake. The session included fun learning about each creature 

and it’s habitats and a chance for the children to hold them. 
 

Our Christian theme this half term is Creation. 

Breakfast Club – Time Changes 
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Early May Bank Holiday – Monday 5th May 2025 
KS2 SATS week beginning – Monday 12th May 2025 

 

Diary Dates 


